OPTUS

1% August 2013

Ms Danijela Karac

Project Manager

Project Delivery Unit

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Karac,

Re: Public Exhibition — Draft Oxford Falls Valley & Belrose North Strategic Review
Report

In relation to the letter from the Department dated the 17" June 2013, Optus would like to
confirm that it agrees with the Departments view that that the most appropriate land use
zoning for our Belrose and Oxford Falls sites is “SP (Special Purpose) 2 Infrastructure
Zone”. We also agree with the Departments view that land surrounding both of our nationally
significant telecommunication facilities should be zoned “E3 Environmental Management
Zone”.

The use of the E3 zoning surrounding our sites will provide for the necessary buffer between
the sensitive and strategically important telecommunication function of the facilities and the
more intensive residential and industrial land uses nearby.
Please note that the contact for any further correspondence on this matter is the
undersigned and not Mr Brent Gerstle who has left Optus.

Yours sincerely

David Donehue

Director Risk & Environmental Affairs
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